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HOW’D WE DO? 

OCTOBER 2020 

 

1. Just wanted to say thanks for all the storytime videos online over the last few months and also for 

putting together a safe storytime option for the little ones.  We REALLY appreciate it.  Adeline still asks 

to watch the rainbow one you made. (Submitted at Council Tree Library) 

 

2. Kathy went above and beyond helping me print invitations for my son’s birthday that I got all weird 

formatted.  She fixed it!! Thank you, Kathy!  RESPONSE:  Supervisor Jennifer responded to the customer 

as follows: Thanks so much for taking the time to share your recent experience with Kathy 

at Harmony Library. I'm glad to hear that her assistance was appreciated and that you were able to get 

your invitations printed correctly. I'll share your kind words with Kathy.  Hope your son’s birthday is lots 

of fun! (Submitted at Harmony Library) 

 

 

3. From Peggy Lyle to staff members  Johanna Ulloa and Katie Auman: 

 

All,  

 

Just circling back around to say thank you so much for including the Creative District's NoCo Tour and 

the large nichos in your celebrations.  We really appreciate Johanna, the Poudre River Public Library 

District, the Museum of Discovery and all that the full team did to recognize el Día de los Muertos and 

our community's memories. All of the Northern Colorado creative districts and the Fort Collins Creative 

District want to say thank you! (And if anyone has some photos of the nichos on display or people 

enjoying them we could use those for grants). Thank you again and have a great day!   

Thank you so much and let me know if I can ever be of help,  

 

Peggy Lyle 

Downtown Fort Collins Creative District 

 

 

 

 

 


